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Continuing to pass this type of tax which drives people out of the state is absurd. 

Oregonians are over taxed with severe under delivery on the promises made across 

the board. Act as a responsible legislature and focus on cutting spending. Listen to 

the will of the people - that's what you are there to do. 


